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March 19, 1996
Very Rev. Enrique Logsada, S5.CC.

General Superior
Congregazione dei Sacri Cuori
Casa Generalizia

Via Rivarone, 85

00166 Roma, Italy

Dear Father Losada:

Many thanks for your outline of the steps _
willing to take in the case of Father Martin 0'Loghlen, SS.CC.

your Congregation is

[ submitted your suggestions in an anonymous manner to our
Archdlocesan Sexual Abuse Advisory Board.

caused the delay in my response.

This is what has

We do not see any need for Father O'Loghlen to leave the

Archdiocese.
"ministry within the Congregation.

We do ask that he limit his priestly service to
we leave totally in your hands

whether or not he should be removed from his position as

Provincial Superior.

With regard to Ms. WM. we encourage the Congregation to get
in touch with her either directly or through the Diocese of

Pheoenix

(where Ms. Malcolm resides) to offer therapy or any other
help that she needs t{o come Lo healing and reconciliation.

we

strongly suggest that this offer be made as soon as possible.

wWe are happy to hear that Father 0'lLoghlen, :
a second therapist who will give the Cungregation a psychological

evaluation.
situations.

S5.cCC.

will be seeing

wWe have found that this is essentjal in these

If there is anything else that you feel that we could be of

assistance,

please do not hesitate to contact me.

[ look forward

to hearing from you as to the concrete actions you will take to

resolve this matter.

.

Reverend Monsignor Richard A. Loonmis
Vicar for Clergy

Hav o Ged bless your ministoy.
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